
From:
Sent: 19/02/2024 10:03:08 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Submission in Support of "The Joey"

Submission from Mrs Belinda Massy-Greene
94 Iluka Road
Palm Beach
 
Good morning
 
As a Palm Beach resident I wish to provide a submission in support of The Joey being approved for extended
trading hours.
The community feels very strongly about this and will support the restaurant fully.
 
Kind regards
Belinda Massy-Greene
 




